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We would like to begin by saying just how proud we are of all our Year 6 children this year. They have 
worked incredibly hard and richly deserve our praise! 

Year 6 Team 

 

 
9th May 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 6 pupils,  
 

 
Thank you to all of you who were able to join us at the coffee morning/afternoon yesterday. If you 
were unable to attend, please speak to the Year 6 teachers who will be happy to answer any questions 
that you may have regarding SATS week.  
 
The Year 6 SATs will take place next week (Week beginning 13th May). Please find below the timetable 
of the tests.  
 
 

Day Time Test Time Test 
Monday 13th 
May 2024 

AM Grammar Paper 1  
 

AM Grammar 
Paper2: 
Spelling  

Tuesday 14th 
May 2024 

AM Reading   

Wednesday 
15th May 2024 

AM Maths Paper 1  AM Maths Paper 2 

Thursday 16th 
May 2024 

AM Maths Paper 3  

 
All children need to be in school on time as tests will take place in the morning. It is important that 
your child has a good night sleep followed by a good breakfast. It is also important that they do not 
worry – there really is no need! If you have any questions or concerns, please speak to either your 
child’s teacher or a member of the leadership team.  
 
Please ensure that your child brings in a bottle of water during the week. All equipment required for 
the tests will be provided by the school.  
 
School will be open from 8.00am for children in Year 6 to come and enjoy a breakfast together which 
will be provided by the school. This will be a great opportunity to start the day calmly, surrounded by 
friends. We will be encouraging and expecting everyone to attend.  
 
We wish you an enjoyable weekend, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 


